Public Works Department

700 A. Wilmeth Road

McKinney, Texas 75069

C oL LI N C 0 UN TY www.collincountytx.gov
972-548-3700 (Phone)

972-548-3754 (Fax)

Date: March 28, 2018

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jon Kleinheksel P‘k

Re: Request to abandon a portion of County Road 953 in Snavely Acres

Public Works recently received a road abandonment request for a small section of CR953
in the Snavely Acres subdivision. The section of road is an unpaved and untraveled area
just south of CR951. The requestor, Jimmy Copp, owns the land adjacent to this area and
seeks to purchase the land. Mr. Copp has agreed to pay the appraised value of $1000 and
any associated fees.

Because of the circumstances involved, Public Works concurs with this request. Should
you require additional information, please contact me and I will respond accordingly.



